
Marh 12, 2024 
 

At the March Board meeting, the Lower Tule River ID Board set the 2024 Poplar 

allocation at 55 acre-feet per share. 

  

The water will be delivered during the District water run which is estimated to start 

sometime in June. The allocation can be used anytime the District is running from 

now until February 28, 2025. 

  

As always, if you have any questions, feel free to call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
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